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This version replaces prior versions of 20-029.  The previous versions are obsolete. 

With the situation regarding COVID-19 changing by the hour, the Children’s Services Agency (CSA), 
Education and Youth Services Unit is making updates to the requirements in the Mentor Contract. 
Our priority is the health of mentees, mentors and staff.  Therefore, mentor contract requirements for 
face-to-face contacts, meetings and activities are currently suspended.  
 
o CSA encourages the mentor/mentee relationship be continued through phone contact a minimum 

of once a month.  
o The mentor supervision contact with the agency coordinator should be completed by 

teleconference or Skype, if appropriate.  
o No group mentor trainings should be completed at this time.  
o Referrals for mentors and/or mentees will be accepted but not processed until a later date.   
 
Should mentors or mentees reach out inquiring about resources available to youth 18 and older, they 
should be directed to contact their foster care specialist, local office closed case specialist or the 
statewide departmental analyst Brandi McKenzie at mckenzieb@michigan.gov. 
 
 
 

mailto:mckenzieb@michigan.gov

